Minutes of the meeting from 8:0 AM to 8:45 AM Galveston, TX  

IEEE WG on Revision of C37.09-1999 Cor. 1 "High-Voltage circuit Breakers Tests Standards" 

Attendees: Started with 16 members and is now up to 28 members +  16 guests.  

The Chair, encouraged all WG members to participate in development of this standard between the Spring and Fall meetings so that standards can be completed in a time frame similar to that accomplished by IEC. 

We have to work between the meetings.

Distribution of the Errata dated December 2005.

The PAR for this project was approved by IEEE by RevCom, Jodi Haasz, Program Manager send it to the chair on dated 16 March 2006. It is intended that this corrigendum will be finished by December 31, 2006. 

Distribution of copies of the Approved PAR form.

Distribution of the copies as pick up by Ted Olsen in March 2006. 

Distribution of the latest version of IEEE PC37.09-1999™/Cor 1/D6.2

The Corrigendum was made as per the latest version of the IEEE Document C37.09-1999, as it was discussed by e-mail from Bill Bergman and Jennie Steinhagen of IEEE. 

It was discovered that it was very difficult to find out what was the latest version as we have at least 3 different versions. The standard C37.09-1999 downloaded from IEEE website does not indicate the printing date, except 28 March 2000, and the version are different.  

The IEEE indicated the latest printing date of 2005 on some document, but the text were  based on the uncorrected of the original version of 2000. The corrected version has no dates , except the original one.

The next step is to have a formal vote on the Corrigendum 1 within the Switchgear group.

Respectfully submitted.

Georges F. Montillet 

